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The March edition of the Cardinal Rays is devoted to issues before the membership, 
which require a vote, by mail-in ballot. Three (3) new OSRT Directors shall be elected to 
begin their term in April 2009. Those individuals receiving the highest number of votes 
will serve as new Directors. The official ballot will be mailed to you allowing you to make 
your selections and return your ballot via mail on or before April 1, 2009. Look for your 
blue voting ballot in the mail. Please contact, Leisa Arnold, President or Connie Bonner, 
Chairman of the Board, if you have any questions or concerns. Remember your vote 
does count, please vote and make a difference! 
 
The ASRT polls are also open for the national election voting and Ohio is once again well 
represented!  Please cast your vote at 
https://www.asrt.org/content/Governance/electionLanding.aspx 
 
 
 
 
 
The annual meeting is fast approaching; please plan on joining us there for “networking” 
with your peers and meeting new professionals!  I look forward to meeting to seeing you 
there and please feel free to stop me and introduce yourself! 
 
Leisa Arnold, MHA, RT  (R) (M) 
OSRT President 
 

2009 OSRT Annual Meeting 
Date: April 16-19 

Location: Cleveland Marriott East 
26300 Harvard Road 

Warrensville Heights, Ohio 44122  
Phone: 1-216-378-9191 

Please check the OSRT web site for additional information www.osrt.org 

 

https://www.asrt.org/content/Governance/electionLanding.aspx
http://www.osrt.org/

